
TASMANIAN MOTORCYCLE COUNCIL INC The TMC invites you and your club to attend a meeting on 

August 20th, 2016  

at 3pm 

at the Iron Horse Bar 

and Grill. 
Let us bring you up to date with motorcycle laws and up and coming 

programs along with membership opportunities with the TMC. 

Don’t miss out. 
Be informed and be a part of the Motorcycle Council. 

 

DON’T FORGET YOUR R.S.V.P. 

We want your involvement 

secretary@tmcc.net.au or phone 0419130047 

TA S M A N I A N  M OTO R C YC L E  C O U N C I L  I N C  

BE THERE 


